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     Brockton, Nr Much Wenlock, Shropshire, TF13 6JR Tel: (01746) 785671 

     Email: admin.brockton@taw.org.uk                      Website: www.brocktonprimary.co.uk 

     Headteacher: Mr D Tinker    @brocktonprimary 

     Breakfast and After-School Club Tel: 01746 785671 opt 3 Brockton Cof E Primary School 

    (This number can only receive incoming calls)          
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             Music lessons 
Mrs Judith Claes has a number of 

vacancies for the Autumn Term 

2019. Lessons are 20 minutes 

long and are arranged on an 

individual basis. Judith offers 

lessons on the recorder, flute, 

clarinet, saxophone, keyboard and 

children prepare for music exams 

if they wish. They are encouraged 

to perform in assemblies, Much 

Wenlock Live Arts Festival and 

other events throughout the year. 

Please contact Judith at 

judith.claes@gmail.com 01743 

369992/07974689315  

 

Class 2 have turned 
into designers this 
week in preparation 
for their trip to 
Wightwick Manor 
where they will be 
viewing the designs of 
the brilliant William 
Morris. 

Class 3 taking in 
the amazing view 
from The London 
Eye! 

 

The children in Class 

1 have been looking at 

Animation this week. 

Some fabulous 

‘moving’ frog designs 

from year 1 and 

2…they look 

fantastic…well done! 

Can all parents/carers please ensure that all 

uniform is labelled with names please. 

Particularly coats, jumpers, cardigans and PE 

kits. Thank you. 

We still have a number of job 

vacancies for Breakfast and After 

School Cub. Various hours 

available. Please speak to Kerry 

in the school office if you are 

interested in joining the team. 

 
  

 

 

 
Children from Class 3 had a fantastic time in London this week. On day one they 

visited The Houses of Parliament, Buckingham Palace, Hamley’s Toy Store, a visit 

to the Cabinet War Rooms and took a trip on the London Eye. After an exciting 

night sleeping on HMS Belfast, they visited 10 Downing Street, had a tour of St 

Pauls Cathederal and a visit to Tower Bridge. What an unforgettable experience for 

all involved! A huge thank you to Mr Gould, Mr Boughey, Mrs Haywood and Mrs 

Capps for their help. 

 

 
A huge thank you to everyone for your 

support this year at our annual coffee 

morning. This year we will be splitting 

the money raised between Macmillan 

Cancer Support and the Severn Hospice. 

So far we have raised over £230…with 

more still to count…what a fantastic 

achievement! A special mention to Zac 

who came in as the Chairman of the 

school council to help serve, even after 

his very busy London trip! Thank you 

again for your generosity and support. 

A reminder that children should bring 

their PE kits to school every Monday. 

Please ensure all KS2 children have 

appropriate clothing for the time of year 

as they will be outside. A spare carrier 

bag for muddy shoes will help to keep PE 

tops/bottoms clean. Thank you. 

 

 

 

 

mailto:admin.brockton@taw.org.uk
mailto:judith.claes@gmail.com


 

                                                                                           

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                                                        

 

 

  

 
 

  

 

 

 

 

     

 

 

    

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

      

 

 

 
AUTUMN TERM CLUBS 

 Monday  3:15-4:15 Gardening club  Outside 

 Monday  3:15-4:15 French club   Class 1 

 Tuesday  3:15-4:15 Tag Rugby club        Outside/hall 

 Wednesday  3:15-4:15 Football club   Outside/hall 

 

Cheques should be made payable to Brockton School Fund please. 

Children should be collected promptly from the Reception Entrance after these Clubs. 

 

 

 
 

 

DATES FOR YOUR DIARY 
 

Autumn Term 2019.     

                        

. 
Wed    2  Oct             Class 2 trip to Wightwick Manor  
Thu     10 Oct            School photographs - am 
Thu     10 Oct            Harvest Service – 2pm-3pm – Bourton church 
Fr        25 Oct           PD day 
Mon    28 Oct            Half term 
Fri       8  Nov            Flu Immunisations 
Fri       13 Dec           Class 1 Nativity at Easthope church – 2pm 
Tue     17 Dec           Christmas dinner – CHANGE OF DAY  
Wed    18 Dec      Christmas Service at Much Wenlock church - 2pm-3pm  
Fri        20 Dec           Pantomime at Oakengates theatre, Telford – 10am – 12.30pm   
Mon     23 Dec           Christmas break 
Mon     6 Jan              Back to school 
 
 
 
 

 

                     Well Done Certificates 
 Class 1 – Oliver Hayward for excellent work in design and technology. 

     Beth Castle for fabulous handwriting this week. 

 

Class 2 –  Pippa Craig for her fabulous progress in reading. 

     Ewan Castle for working hard in all areas of school. 

 

Class 3 –  All of Class 3 for being brilliant on their London trip! 

     Xander Myers for helping Miss Burton during RE IN Class 2. 

 

Crinoids – 155   Trilobites - 132  
 

Brachiopods – 129  Ammonites – 134 

 

 

 

 

  HOUSE POINTS 

 


